
Welcome! Did you know this property 
is served by a septic system?

Please help us be SepticSmart by taking steps to ensure that our 

septic system continues to operate as expected – helping protect 

the environment and ensuring a good stay. Whatever goes down 

our toilet, sink, or shower pipes ends up in our septic system and 

affects how well it works. 

Please do your part to be SepticSmart by taking these simple steps: 

	Think at the Sink! Please keep grease, fats, harmful chemicals, and hair out of 
the drain. They can clog or damage our system and can cause an expensive 
plumbing mess. 

	Don’t Overload the Commode! Please do not flush non-degradable items such 
as dental floss, diapers, wipes, hygiene products, or hair. 

	Be WaterWise! Stagger use of water-based appliances among house guests. All 
of the water in this home’s pipes ends up in the septic system. Efficient water use 
improves the operation of a septic system and reduces the risk of failure. 

	Be Mindful of Guests! If there are more people staying in our home than our 
septic system was designed to support, your guests may overload the system 
and mess up your stay. This is one reason why we cannot accept more than the 
maximum number of guests. 

	When in Doubt, Follow an Easy Rule of Thumb: Do not flush anything 
besides human waste and toilet paper. If you perceive an issue with our plumbing, 
please call ___________________________. In the rare instance that sewage should 
back up into our home, avoid contact with it. 

Following these easy steps will not only avoid septic system issues  

but will also help ensure an enjoyable stay.
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